
> On Aug 10, 2017, at 8:40 PM, William Cason <casonwt@yahoo.com> wrote: 
>  
>  
> Dear Mr. Kaplan, 
> We are against splitting the cove. It is pretty obvious your plan is to preserve your position but you will 
risk losing our vote in the next election. Please listen to your constituents and vote for the unity of the 
cove. 
> Respectfully, 
> William Cason 
>  
> Sent from my iPhone 
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